
To whom it concerns 

 

It has been brought to my attention that there are plans to close the Gorham Pool once again this 

year. 

 

I feel this is a big mistake. So many activities have been jeopardized as a result of Covid.  

We need all the outdoor recreation facilities that can possibly be up and running this summer. 

People need activities to take part in within our own Town. 

Not everyone has the privilege of going to the lake. 

 

Its very disappointing to think the Town is considering this move.  

I feel with Covid safety measures in place, this outdoor pool is an important activity to keep 

going. 

 

Another year of closure, makes me think there are some of our officials who would like to see it 

closed for good. 

 

I, for one, along with many others in the community will be very disappointed to see this facility 

once again shut down for the season. 

 

Definitely not a positive move. 

 

Regards,  

Faye Longhurst  

 


